
Minutes from meeting/crawfish boil May 19, 2013 

 

Quorum was met on May 19th and meeting was held to elect new officers for 2013/2014 year. 

Approximately 70 people attended the Crawfish Boil meeting.  Residents and neighbors discussed the 
activity in the subdivision and the new homes going up and lots being sold. 

Everyone was pleased with the HOA and how they have handled all issues in the subdivision. 

Winners of the Landscaping contest were announced for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place and photos were posted 
on our face book page. 

The new board members for 2013/2014 are as follows: 

President:   Garrett Plaisance 

Vice President: Zina Eugene 

Treasurer: Jennifer England 

Secretary: (open) 

Director: Natalie Stoulig 

Director: Jerry Olivier 


